
                    

BOONES MILL APPLE FESTIVAL
P. O. Box 423 

Boones Mill, VA 24065
(540) 493-9423

The Boones Mill Apple Festival Committee is requesting your support for the up-coming 41st 
Apple Festival to be held on Saturday, September 22, 2018 by the purchase of an advertising 
sign.

With your non-refundable $100.00 donation, we will provide a sign (bright and legible) with 
your company name and logo if available. The sign will be placed in a very visible location 
along the street between the bridge and Carter Bank. In addition to the sign, all sponsors will be 
mentioned throughout the day from our event stage.

By sponsoring a sign, you give the Boones Mill Apple Festival Committee permission to use 
your company’s name for sponsor/advertisement purposes relating to the Apple Festival. Your 
check will serve as your receipt.

We thank you for your support of the Boones Mill Apple Festival and the charitable work 
we do in other community programs or projects and if you have any questions please call the 
number above.

If your donation needs to be mailed, please mail to the address listed at the top of this letter. All 
donations will need to be received by Wednesday, September 12th.

For new Sponsors, your check must be received no later than September 8th to allow time 
to have your sign made.
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